
   東 區 基 督 教 會 
       Eastside Christian Community Church 

       3615 164th Place SE, Bellevue, Washington 98008 

    Phone: (425)747-0889 
 

 

April 14, 2011 
 

 

Michael Wong 

8308 128th Ave SE 

Newcastle WA 98056 

 

Dear Brother Wong: 

 

Grace and peace to you from God our Father and Christ Jesus our Lord. 

 

On behalf of Eastside Christian Community Church (ECCC) we, the Deacon Board, are 

writing to welcome you to join in our service to the Lord for His Kingdom and His glory. 

 

As you may know that ECCC follows the principle of Body ministry, we’re inviting you to 

join us as a brother in Christ and we hope you will find ECCC a place where you can fully 

exercise the spiritual gifts you receive from the Holy Spirit. 

 

We also believe that pastoring is one of the gifts from the Holy Spirit for the building up of 

the Body of Christ, so we are in no position to hire or to offer anyone the pastor title.  

Please understand that there will not be an employer-employee relationship between the 

Board and those who serve the Lord at ECCC, but Jehovah Jireh, the Lord will provide. 

 

We are praying that the Lord will call you to join us at ECCC, where your gifts in 

preaching, counseling and shepherding will edify His church as you administer God’s grace 

in its various forms.  We look forward to serving with you in our current ministries, and if 

the Lord leads so, together we may establish a new Adult English Ministry to better equip 

our English speaking congregation. 

 

Please consider our invitation prayerfully, and let us know how the Holy Spirit leads you.  

If you have any question, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

In Christ, 

 

 

Yuanjing Sheng 

Chairman of Deacon Board 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


